
 
 
 

Small Animal Internal Medicine Specialty internship at Auburn University 
 
Opening for a talented trainee seeking further training:  Small Animal Internal Medicine 
Specialty internship at Auburn University. The potential candidate would be joining a 
fabulous team of 5 residents and one other specialty intern, 4 faculty internists, and 3 
technicians. We are a supportive group with a great variety of cases.  We have an excellent 
track record of placing qualified candidates in residency programs following the internship. 
  
If you know of a qualified applicant, please contact Dr. Dana LeVine by phone (631- 379-
1479) or by e-mail (dnlevine@auburn.edu). 
  
 More information about the program can be found here: 
https://www.virmp.org/Program/Detail/17400. 
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